
Qwest Corporation is removing their Private Switch/Automatic Locations Identification (PS/ALI) on May 
8, 2019.  This short timeframe does not permit agencies in Washington State to move their services to 
alternate vendors/solutions.  This brings an undo burden on businesses, City's, Counties, Hospitals, etc.  I 
formally request the Qwest Corporation extend the termination deadline by atleast 90 days to provide 
more time for those affected to relocate this service. 

Doug deGraaf 
651 Truman Ave 
Richland, WA 99352 
d.degraaf@bces.wa.gov 
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